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Dear 

Endeavour Energy’s 2023-24 Pricing Proposal

I am pleased to submit Endeavour Energy’s 2023-24 Pricing Proposal to the Australian Energy Regulator
(AER).

Endeavour Energy’s pricing proposal has been prepared in accordance with the AER’s final decision for
the 2019 to 2024 regulatory period. It is also in accordance with the requirements of Chapter 6 of the
National Electricity Rules (Rules) which establishes a process of price notification and review by the AER
for annual price changes.

The Rules allow for Endeavour Energy to indicate which parts of our pricing proposal that we claim as
confidential. In the list below, we identify four attachments over which we are claiming confidentiality.

The document and models we submit as part of this proposal are:

DOCUMENT:

· Endeavour Energy’s 2023-24 Pricing Proposal

ATTACHMENTS:

· Confidential Attachment A – 2023-24 Annual SCS Pricing Model

· Confidential Attachment B – TSS Principles Model

· Attachment C – Small LV Tariff Relativity Model

· Attachment D – 2023-24 Annual ACS Pricing Model

· Confidential Attachment E – Statement of Compliance

If you have any questions with respect to the pricing proposal, please do not hesitate to contact 

Yours sincerely




